

The Williamsport Home

September 24, 2021

Dear Resident and Family Member:

I am writing to share that Jennifer Cisneros, has resigned from her position as the Nursing Home Administrator effective September 24th and I will be serving as the interim licensed Nursing Home Administrator and Executive Director, effective September 25, 2021 until a new Administrator is able to join us.

For those who do not know me, I have been with The Williamsport Home for 21 years, and previously served as the licensed Nursing Home Administrator and Executive Director prior to Jennifer joining our team. For the past six years I have been providing oversight to our campus Skilled Nursing Center, Apartments and Personal Care Programs, with my office located in the Edgewood Apartments.

Effective Monday, September 27, 2021 my office will be located in the Skilled Nursing Center Monday through Friday from 8:30 to 5:00 PM and where I will be available to meet by phone or in person by appointment by calling 570-323-8781, Extension 1146.

For residents and families who I already know, I look forward to working with you again. For those families and residents, I have not yet met I look forward to meeting and getting to know you.

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or if I can be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

Donald S. Pote, NHA

Executive Director